
 
 

 
 
 

 
September 13, 2022 

 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:  Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Weather Normalization Adjustment Rider (“WNAR”) 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

On September 1, 2022, Liberty submitted revised WNAR tariff sheets (sheets 67.2, 
67.3, 67.4, and 67.5) with a proposed effective date of October 1, 2022. Since this initial 
submission, the Staff of the Commission found two typographical errors. To fix those errors, 
Liberty is filing a substitute for tariff sheet 67.4. As a substitute, the filing and effective dates 
remain the same. 
 

Please bring this WNAR filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate 
Commission personnel, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
  


